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Re: Groendyke Transport Inc.- Follow-up Hazardous Waste Compliance Evaluation 
Inspection 

 EPA ID No.:  FLR000193292 
 Santa Rosa County  
 
Dear Ms. Ballard: 
 
Department personnel conducted a follow-up hazardous waste compliance evaluation 
inspection (offsite review) of the above-referenced facility on August 4, 2022.  Based on 
the information provided and reviewed, the facility was determined to be in 
compliance.  A copy of the inspection report can be found at the following: 
 
Groendyke Transport Inc Follow-up Inspection Report 
 
The Department appreciates your compliance efforts.  If you have any questions or 
comments, please contact Ms. Monica Hardin at (850) 595-0620 or at 
Monica.Hardin@FloridaDEP.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Cliff Richardson 
Environmental Manager 
Compliance Assurance Program 
 
CR/mh 
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